
Blue Fish COVID-19 Testing Policy 

Updated 3.23.2020 

 

Dear Blue Fish patients and families: 

After much study and deliberation, at this time, Blue Fish Pediatrics has decided not to offer 

testing for COVID-19 in our offices for the following reasons: 

 Testing is not likely to alter patient treatment. Fortunately, children with COVID-19 
usually exhibit mild symptoms or none at all. Like other viruses our families have 
experienced, there is currently no established treatment available other than supportive 
care. Our patients know that we usually do not order tests without knowing how the test 
results will change our treatment plan.  

 Testing is not likely to change how our patients are triaged in an outpatient pediatric 
setting. Because most of our patients will experience mild illness, a positive test for 
COVID-19 would not change our recommendation for you to monitor your child’s 
condition at home. While a positive test might inform you how diligent to be with isolation 
efforts, the CDC currently recommends aggressive social distancing for everyone. This 
is especially true if your child is ill. In other words, if you are concerned that your child 
has COVID-19, you should consider at isolating them even without a positive test result. 
On the other hand, a negative result, while reassuring, does not eliminate the ongoing 
risk of your child contracting or spreading the illness. 

 Testing is likely to bring more people into the office, which will facilitate the spread of the 
disease.  

 Testing will strain the already limited testing capabilities that are needed by hospitals 
and healthcare providers on the very front lines. 

 Testing in our office will not substantially contribute to the epidemiological understanding 

of the COVID-19 pandemic at this time (large scale efforts are currently being 

implemented). Here is a link to the Harris County/Houston Coronavirus Disease (COVID-

19) self-assessment tool which can determine who is at risk for COVID-19 and then refer 

you to a testing site if appropriate: https://checkforcorona.com/harris-county#/welcome 

For all of these reasons, we expect that the majority of our patients, even those who have been 

exposed to or are experiencing symptoms consistent with COVID-19, will not require testing in 

our office at this time. As always, if your child is ill and you are concerned about their condition, 

please call our office for guidance. If your child’s doctor determines that your child meets the 

criteria for testing established by our local public health authorities or you desire to have them 

tested, please visit https://checkforcorona.com/harris-county#/welcome 

Thank you for understanding and please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Blue Fish Pediatrics 

 


